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Charlotte County Community Foundation awards 

$7,000 to the Peace River Wildlife Center  

3 Bobcat Cubs brought to PRWC  

On Wednesday, September 

19th, 2012 at the Charlotte 

Harbor Yacht Club, the Char-

lotte County Community 

Foundation  presented a 

$7,000 check to Peace River 

Wildlife Center. The check 

was presented to Board of 

Directors President,  Judy 

Liccini and Carole Thorn. 

 

Funds graciously donated by 

the Charlotte County Commu-

nity Foundation will be used to 

spruce up the Centerõs outside 

appearance, including signage 

and fencing. With this funding, 

all of the signs containing bird 

information, the entrance sign, 

the pelican pond sign, and the 

sign at the side of PRWC with 

the dilapidated picture of our 

outdated logo can be updated 

and much more attractive to 

our visitors. As we attract 
more visitors, our donations 

and exposure of the work we 

do will also increase. These 

enhancements will vastly 

improve the exterior of the 

center.  

These 3 bobcat kittens or cubs 

were brought to PRWC after 

their mother was hit by a car 

in the Deep Creek area. The 

wonderful people who saw 

mom limp away on a presuma-

bly broken leg did not see her 

return to her litter, so they 

called Charlotte County Ani-

mal Control. CCAC continues 
to monitor the area in an at-

tempt to trap mom so PRWC 

can treat her injuries and reu-

nite her with her family.  

 

Donõt let these cute and cuddly 

faces fool you. These kittens 

are already fierce at approxi-

mately 3 months of age. They 

are not on display to the pub-

lic, but your donations help us 

feed, house and provide medi-

cal services for these and other 

creatures in our care. 
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The Quarterly Newsletter of the Peace River Wildlife Center  

A non -profit wildlife rehabilitation and intensive care facility  

Pictured above are PRWCõs Board of 
Directors President Judy Liccini and 

Carole Thorn, Member-at-Large ac-
cepting a $7,000 check from Communi-
ty Foundation 

The Mission of the Peace River Wildlife Center is to treat and rehabilitate injured and or-

phaned native Florida wildlife (except venomous snakes) and, if possible, to return them to the 

wild. If they cannot be returned to their natural habitat due to sustained non life threatening 

physical limitations, a permanent home shall be provided by the Center. We also seek to in-

form the public about native Florida wildlife and how to co-exist with these beautiful creatures 

successfully through formal educational outreach programs.  

  

3400 Ponce de Leon Parkway, Punta Gorda, Fl. 33950  

Located in the Ponce de Leon Park 

Phone: (941) 637-3830 Fax: (941) 637-3857 

www.peaceriverwildlifecenter.com 

Peace River Wildlife Center Mission Statement  



From the Presidentõs Desk ... 

Upcoming Fundraiser Events Calendar  

mission by educational out-

reach and more contact 

with our community by 

utilizing the local media. 

Welcome back snowbirds! 

Please stop by the center to 

say hello and get updated 

on our upcoming renova-

tions. 

 

Peace River Wildlife Center 

wishes all readers a Happy 

Thanksgiving. 

 

Sincerely, 

Judy Liccini,  

President 

As summer is ending, and 

the fall holidays are right 

around the corner, I am 

reminded of the many 

things the Peace River 

Wildlife Center has to be 

thankful for. Virtually all 

aspects of our organization 

have lasting impressions of 

donated time, personal sac-

rifice and teamwork to suc-

cessfully treat and release 

thousands of orphaned and 

injured wildlife, and care for 

our over 200 permanently 

disabled residents that are 

on display to the public. 

 

Peace River Wildlife Center 

is making a difference eve-

ryday with the combined 

help of our volunteers, paid 

staff, executive director, 

veterinarians, members and 

donors. We could not pro-

vide our quality animal care 

or have beautiful animal 

displays without their sup-

port.  

 

We are slowly recovering 

from the economic down 

turn and have been working 

on identifying ways to trim 

costs, apply for grants to 

repair and brighten the fa-

cility, expand support from 

the community, spread our 

November 17th , Nature 

Fest ; 10ð 3PM;  Charlotte 

County Fair Grounds  

October 6th: Grande Tours in 

Placida; rent a kayak or paddle-

board for a  1 1/2 hours; PRWC 

makes $20 per rental; bring the fami-

ly or come for some quiet time on 

the water by yourself...Time: 9 am 

until 1 PM. Head on down!!! 

 

October 13th , Consigning 

Women , Elliott Street in Punta 
Gorda , from 11 AM until 2 PM.  Hot 

dog sales, raffles, sweet deals on 

consignments, all benefitting Peace 

River Wildlife Center. 

October 27th , Englewood 

Pet Supermarket , Palm 

Plaza on McCall Road; dis-

plays; gift shop sales,  10 Am 

until 4 PM. 

 

November 3rd: Girls night 

out Fashion Show and Auc-

tion at the Visani Comedy 

Club  in Port Charlotte 
from 12  -  4.  Eight models 

from PRWC will be used. 

Clothes provided by Antho-

nyõs. 

Meet Dr. Clark Campbell  

trauma.  Clark has treated 

species such as Bighorn 

sheep, bats, horses and zeb-

ras, lions and tigers and bears, 

Oh my! Clark has also treat-

ed avian species for botulism 

toxicity and bumblefoot-two 

conditions that are seen fre-

quently here at PRWC. Clark 

also owns 5 dogs, 4 horses, 

and 1 not so lonely cat. 

Letõs give a Big Peace River 

Wildlife Center Welcome 

to.,..Clark Campbell, DVM 

 

...Clark is our new volunteer 

veterinarian who has come to 

Peace River Wildlife Center 

to help us out with medical 

issues relating to our wildlife 

and mammals. Dr. Campbell, 

who graduated from Missis-

sippi State University Col-

lege of Veterinary Medicine 

in 2011, also works at the 

Emergency Animal Clinic in 

Port Charlotte. Clark is ex-

perienced in all aspects of 

small animal emergency and 

critical care medicine includ-

ing case management, sur-

gery, internal medicine and 
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October 6th : Blessing of the 

Animals; Holy trinity Lutheran 

Church; Port Charlotte  8:00-

11:30 am;  From  8 AM until 

10:30 AM, come and get 

breakfast, bid on hand-painted, 

one of a kind birdbaths; take your 

chance on an opportunity raffle 

and bid on some fantastic silent 

auction items.  All funds raised 
from this fundraiser will go 

toward medicine and food costs 

incurred by the care of injured or 

abandoned wildlife rescued by 

citizens, Charlotte County Animal 

Control or rescue volunteers. 

Photo Provided by:  

PRWC volunteer Linda Oneill 



Please Recycle your Aluminum Cans and Ink Cartridges  

Income - vs - Expense from June - August 2012  

Please help us SAVE $$ by Going Green  

used printer ink cartridges as 

a fundraiser. 

 

We will take all types. You 

are helping the environment 

by recycling them  and also 

helping PRWC purchase 

food for our patients and 

residents. Cartridges can also 

be dropped off in the office. 

Just drop in with them and 

say hello. 

 

Call us here at the PRWC at 

(941) 637-3830 for more 

information.  Thank you! 

Aluminum Cans: A Sub-

stantial part of our ongoing 

fundraising is derived from 

our aluminum cans recycling 

program. Drop offs are ac-

cepted seven days a week. 

There are four large green 

containers located by the 

back gate right on Ponce de 

Leon Parkway leading into the 

park. 

 

Weõre continually crushing 

and hauling aluminum cans. 

Additionally, you can take 

your recyclables to Allied 

Recycling located at 4137 

James St. Suite D. Port Char-

lotte in the Whidden Industri-

al Park and let them know 

you would like the proceeds 

of your donation to be given 

to the Peace River Wildlife 

Center. While we are limited 

to  accepting aluminum soft 

drink and beer cans at 

PRWC, Allied Recycling ac-

cepts a variety of aluminum. 

 

Ink Cartridges: When you 

visit PRWC, you will see a 

white plastic bucket on the 

outside bench, unless it is 

raining. We are collecting 

ter @ 941-637-3830. We truly 

appreciate your monetary sup-

port, in-kind donations and volun-

teer time. 

Sincerely, 

Linda D. Harrison 

Executive Director, PRWC 

Hello Supporters and Friends: 

Weõre going GREEN! In an effort 

to save $, we would like to send 

out Peace River Tracks via e-mail. 

Itõs one way to save trees, post-

age and it will also give us more $ 

for the wildlife we serve and 

protect. 

So pleaseé...send us your  

e-mail address @  

peaceriverwildlife@yahoo.com 

We absolutely will NOT share 

your e-mail address(es) with any 

other group or company. If you 

have any concerns or questions, 

feel free to call me at the Cen-

INCOME:                                          June                                July                              August                                Total  

Donations                                       $13,168.00                      $11,936.03                        $ 4,984.24                          $30,088.27       

Aluminum Cans                               $    822.25                      $    734.80                         ñññð                            $  1,557.05 

Fundraising                                           ññ                         $  1,325.49                       $  1,301.55                          $  2,627.04 

Gift Shop                                        $  2,354.67                     $  3,614.97                       $  2,612.63                           $  8,582.27 

Memorials                                       $    750.00                     $    120.00                        $    240.00                           $  1,110.00 

Soda Machine                                  $    170.50                     $    267.75                         $   291.50                            $    729.75 

TOTAL:                                       $17,265.02                    $17,999.04                      $ 9,429.92                          $44,694.38 

 

EXPENSES:                                      June                               July                                 August                                  Total                        

Human Capital                               $  9,132.19                      $10,059.53                         $11,727.92                           $30,919.64 

Program Support/Rehab                 $   8,370.41                     $  8,625.07                         $  4,898.08                           $21,893.56 

Maintenance                                  $     222.36                      $  3,507.95                         $    843.79                           $  4,574.10  

Office                                           $   1,050.71                      $    464.48                         $    876.18                           $  2,391.37 

Gift Shop                                      $   1,346.43                      $    527.65                         $  3,336.33                           $  5,210.41 

Fundraising                                    $     422.90                      $    258.16                             ñññ                            $     681.06            

Finance                                         $       94.51                      $      74.29                          $     90.96                           $     259.76           

Education                                           ñññ                          ñð-ñ                            ññññ                            ññññ 

Insurance                                           ñññ                         ñññ-                           ññññ-                           ññññ- 

TOTAL:                                    $20,639.51                    $23,517.13                         $21,773.26                         $65,929.90 

Plus/Minus                               -$ 3,374.49                     -$ 5,518.09                        -$12,343.34                         -$21,235.92 
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A Special Thank You to: 

 

Perkins Restaurant  

Port Charlotte 

 

IHOP Restaurant  

Punta Gorda 

 

All Tree & Landscape 

 

Consigning Women 

 

Shortyôs Place  

Punta Gorda 

 

Pet Supermarket 

Englewood 

 

Modern Woodmen  

of America 



Home Depot ( Englewood ) join forces with Boys and Girls Club to build 

bird perches for Peace River Wildlife Center  

Kut and Keep!  Kut and Keep!  

the new perches replaced 

some very worn and old 

perches.  Thanks to all who 

helped make this project 

come togetheré.and we 

know the birds who will use 

these new perches will be 

very happy!   

What do you call it when 

schools, businesses and a non-

profit collaborate on a project

- COMMUNITY!  

Of courseé 

Thatõs exactly what happened 

when members of the Boys 

and Girls Club at Port Char-

lotte High School joined forc-

es with Englewood Home 

Depot to help Peace River 

Wildlife Center.  Home De-

pot in Englewood donated 

funds which allowed the 

participants in the program 

to build 22 bird perches. 

The bird perches will be 

used for birds to perch and 

to teach either injured or 

baby birds how to perch.  

Made from PVC piping and 

covered with astroturf, and 

attached to blocks of wood, 

Pop Quiz?  Do you know 

how much it costs to feed 

all the birds and animals 

here at PRWC? 

 

ANSWER:  $75,000 per 

year.  So get hungryé Get 

up..Go to Perkins in Port 

Charlotte and remember to 

take your òDine to Donateó 

coupon when you go. 

Pardon the misspelled words, 

but é. Print and cut out the 

coupon on our website 
www.peaceriverwildlifecenter.com 

and take to the Perkins Res-

taurant in Port Charlotte OR 

come by the Center and get all 

you need!  Everyone you know 

gets hungry!  Why not take 

care of that hunger and help 

out Peace River Wildlife Cen-

ter at the same time.  Pass the 

coupons out to friends, neigh-

bors, and family.   

 

Perkins restaurant in Port 

Charlotte is so pleased with 

the òDine to Donateó pro-

gram and Peace River Wild-

life Centerõs participation, 

that they have continued it 

throughout the year.  We 

have coupons at the Center 

now, which are good 

throughout the entire month 

of October. Please be sure 

you take the coupon with 

you when you dine at Per-

kins, and 10% of your bill 

goes to Peace River Wildlife 

Center. (PRWC). It wonõt 

cost you anything extra and 

it increases our income 

which helps us defray costs.  

New and Improved Gift Shop Sign from  

Real World Practical Arts Program  

a new and functional gift sign 

that was pleasing to the eye 

and which easily invited per-

sons to  browse our gift shop 

items. 

In case you hadnõt noticed, 

our gift shop sign was in 

need of repair and/or re-

placement. With limited cash 

resources, we set out to find 

ways to get a new one or 

repair the one we have. Alas, 

the Charlotte Technical Cen-

ter, Real World Practical 

Arts Program was able to 

help us out and fulfill our 

need. The students and facul-

ty members (pictured at left) 

worked on every detail to 

replace our worn sign with a 

beautiful new one that we 

are all so proud to display.  

As you may or may not 

know, our Gift Shop, man-

aged by Rick Andrews is a 

major source of income.. we 

felt it was necessary to have 

Pictured Above:  
Instructor Joe Jones, Instructional Aide 

Jill Park, Joshua Hoyt, Samantha Dun-
bar, Danny Medina, David Cook, Brian 

Boroczky, Kristian Escalante, James 

Edy, Jennifer Chalmers, Shonn Fletcher, 
Zack Foust, Rick Miller (not pictured) 
and PRWC Gift Shop Manger, Rick 

Andrews 
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PRWC Wish List é. 

 
cash donations 

shelled walnuts 

pecan and walnut halves 

Finch bird seed (no thistle) 

Bird seed (no sunflower seed) 

3 cordless drills 

walk ð in freezer 

New HP Ink Cartridges 

(#78 color, #15 black & #564) 

 

For our complete wish list,  

please visit our website 

www.peaceriverwildlifecenter.com 

 

or call us at: (941) 637-3830 

Pictured Above: PRWC Executive Di-
rector Linda Harrison along with the 

Boys and Girls Club and the newly 

constructed perches donated to the 
PRWC. 



From the Executive Director  

A Sooty Tern says thank you to the Punta Gorda Publix  

Weõre Doing it Again.  www.GulfCoastGives.org 

You can help by providing 

phosphorus remover, cash 

donations and a sump pump 

to help us pump to help us 

maintain the pond and en-

hance the beauty of the cen-

ter.  All donations, whether in

-kind or cash, are tax deducti-

ble, as Peace River Wildlife 

Center is a 501c3 organiza-

tion.  If you would also like to 

volunteer as a member of our 

pelican pond maintenance 

team, contact me at the Cen-

ter at (941) 637-3830...and as 

always, thanks to all of you 

for your financial and  volun-

teer help.  

 

A very special thank you in 

this edition goes to Youngõs 

Nursery in Venice. They 

donated and also delivered 

sod to enhance the pelican 

pond area. 

 

One of the maintenance 

issues with the pond is the 

continuous dragging of sand 

into the pond by the peli-

cans, sand hill cranes and 

other birds in the pond.  

We love all the birds, how-

ever the sand requires vac-

uuming the pool at least 

once a day, sometimes two. 

With the rainy season, 

there is more grass along 

the pool than in the winter. 

We are hoping with this new 

sod, and the addition of 

some top soil, careful moni-

toring and watering, we will 

be able to reduce the 

amount of sand being carried 

into the pond by the birds.  

Pool maintenance of the 

pond takes between 2-3 

hours every day to check the 

water quality, back wash and 

vacuum the pond.  In addi-

tion salt and the phospho-

rous levels must also be 

monitored and amounts of 

salt and phosphorous re-

moved added according to 

need.   

and make a contribution on 

line.  We have 45 days from 

Oct. 1st to reach our 

goalé TOGETHER WE 

CAN MAKE IT! TELL 

YOUR FRIENDS, NEIGH-

BORS ABOUT OUR 

NEEDS AND PLANS! 

 

We will be passing out 

small strips of paper at  the 

Center with this infor-

mation to visitors who 

might wish to help us out.. 

Call PRWC  at (941) 637-

3830 if you have questions 

or need help with this. 

We were successful in gain-

ing funding for our new 

tropical looking mailbox to 

replace the worn one, with 

the help of 

www.gulfcoastgives.org.    

This time, the Board of Di-

rectors has voted to go to 

www.guilfcoastgives.org 

and raise funds via this web-

site to purchase new 

sinks, countertop, and  

faucets for the hospital .  

The buildings on site and 

some of the equipment at 

PRWC is more than 20 

years old and is in desper-

ate need of replacement.  

We all know home remod-

eling is needed from time to 

time, and so goes the Cen-

ter in itõs remodeling needs.   

 

If you wish to help us reach 

our goal of $2500 for the 

sinks, plumbing, faucets 

and countertops  in the 

hospital, go to 

www.gulfcoastgives.org. 

Use your credit card to 

donate.  You can either 

remain anonymous or list 

your name as a donor.  In 

order for us to reach our 

goal, you MUST go to 

www.gulfcoastgives.org 

successfully released back 

into the wild. 

Thank you  

Punta Gorda Publix 

for making this possible! 

A special thank you goes out 

to Kimberly Koennemann, 

Meat Department Manager 

Debbie Howell and Seafood 

Specialist Greg Kollett from 

the Punta Gorda Publix Su-

permarket for donating 

fresh pieces of squid, an 

essential part of a daily diet 

for this Sooty Tern, a re-

cent patient at Peace River 

Wildlife Center that was 
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Pictured Above: 

Brian Sossei, an employee of 

Youngõs Nursery delivering the 

sod that they generously 

donated to the Peace River 

Wildlife Center.  

 

Thank you  

Youngõs Nursery! 
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Above: Stainless steel sink, faucet 
and table cart for our remodeling. 



Adopt a Bird or Small Mammal  

Business Sponsorship Program  

By adopting a wildlife resi-

dent at the Peace River 

Wildlife Center, you sup-

port our mission and help 

provide the needs for these 

disabled animals,  

 

You can make a difference 

for as little as $10 per 

month in helping the Peace 

River Wildlife Center feed 

the Permanently Disabled 

Wildlife Residents. 

 

As part of your Adoption, 

you will be you will be sub-

scribed to our Quarterly News-

letter "Peace River Tracks" and 

be Awarded with a Certificate of 

Adoption with a picture of the 

wildlife resident you have cho-

sen to Adopt to show our Ap-

preciation of your Support for 

our Mission.  

Please visit our website for 

more information. 

 

Thank you for your Support  

 

 

 

be on all "Thank You Pages" of 

Newsletter Subscribers, Mem-

berships and Donations. You 

will also be Awarded with a 

Certificate of Sponsorship with 

a picture of the Animal you 

have chosen to Sponsor to 

show our Appreciation of your 

Support for our Mission.  

Please visit our website for 

more information. 

 

Thank you for your Support  

 

By sponsoring a wildlife resi-

dent at the Peace River 

Wildlife Center, you not 

only support our mission 

and help provide the needs 

for these disabled animals, 

you can advertise your busi-

ness as a proud sponsor of 

the PRWC.  

 

You can make a difference 

for as little as $120 per year 

in helping the Peace River 

Wildlife Center feed the 

Permanently Disabled Wild-

life Residents. 

 

As part of your Sponsor-

ship, you will be subscribed 

to and be acknowledged for 

your support in our Quar-

terly Newsletter "Peace 

River Tracks". Your Busi-

ness Card and a link to your 

Business Website will be 

placed on the Wildlife Resi-

dents page that you have 

chosen to Sponsor and will 

Monthly Adoption and Annual Sponsor Donations  

Resident:              Adopt           Sponsor                       Resident:            Adopt              Sponsor                     

Eagle                      $35              $420                          Kestrel                 $10                  $120 

Hawk                     $30              $360                          Crow                   $10                  $120 

Owl                       $25              $360                          Shorebird             $10                  $120 

Pelican                   $25              $300                          Cormorant           $10                  $120 

Osprey                  $20              $240                           Songbird              $10                  $120 

Vulture                  $15              $180                           Opossum             $10                  $120 

Sandhill Crane        $15              $180                           Cottontail            $10                  $120 
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Many different varieties of 

food are needed daily to 

provide the proper 

nutrition to the many 

different species on 

display at the Peace River 

Wildlife Center. 
 

Frozen Fish, Seafood, 

Rodents, Meat, Worms, 

Crickets, Eggs, Dog and 

Cat food, Fruits and 

Vegetables are just some 

of the daily nutritional 

needs.  

Food expenses alone are 

over $75,000 per year 

to feed our many 

permanently disabled 

wildlife residents and you 

can help feed them by 

adopting one for a month. 

Proud PRWC Business Sponsor 

Patient Admissions: 

Jan.  -  Aug 2012 

 

Birds: 741 

 

Mammals: 450 

 

Reptiles: 58 

 

Total: 1,249 



Gifts in Kind / Bequests / Memorials  

Brokerage Account for Donations  

Norman and Susan Schmidt made a donation to the Center in memory of Sharon McElwee. 

 

Karen and Robert Davis of Punta Gorda, Fl. Made a $1,000 donation to PRWC. Karen is a long term volun-

teer and the center appreciates the time and effort she spends on our behalf. 

 

A $1,000 grant for renovation and general operating expenses was received from Lynn Russell Advised Fund at 

Aspen Community Foundation. 

 

Denise Megiel-Rollo of Palm Beach Gardens, Fl. Made a $1,000 memorial òIn Memory of Peggy Megiel, Love, 

Denise and Vinó. Janice S, Cassin of Port Charlotte, Fl., Joyce Gleason of Punta Gorda, Fl. And Peggy Munz 

requested memorials for Peggy Megiel.   

 

A $350 contribution was received from General Mills on the recommendation of their employee, Jeff Brunken. 

 

Elizabeth Griffin and Robert Hardy made a donation to the Center in recognition of helping òWhiteyó, the 

Great Egret. They òhave enjoyed the privilege of knowing òMiss Annaó Shipley and her faithful Heron friend, 

Whiteyó. 

 

Bill and Mary Bates of Punta Gorda, Fl. Made a donation òIn Memory of Len Conte, beloved friend.ó  

Linda and Glenn Gerber of Scotch Plains, NJ sent a memorial òIn Memory of Leonard P. Conte, a wonderful 

man and great friendó. 

 

Rosemary Sargent was memorialized by the following: Elaine Hefferman of Port Charlotte, Fl., Helen Gorman 

of Port Charlotte, Fl., Sara Stackhouse of Port Charlotte, Fl., and Pearl Wallis of Port Charlotte, Fl. From Pearl 

and Bob Hull. 

 

Monthly memorials for Kris Hoffman have been received from his parents, George and Katherine Hoffman. 

 

Judith A. Prier of Port Charlotte, Fl. made monthly memorials in memory of her husband, Clyde Prier. 

 

BEQUESTS: We are very grateful to the people who have made PRWC a beneficiary in their wills. This en-

sures that their commitment to caring for injured and orphaned wildlife continues to be carried out. 

 

PLAQUES: PRWC places plaques on the Centerõs walkway, or requested locations if possible, to honor con-

tributions of $1,000 or more. When you visit, please take time to look at the plaques at the Center. 

 

We wish to thank everyone who has remembered Peace River Wildlife Center with a gift, bequest or memo-

rial donation on behalf of their loved ones. 

Peace River Wildlife Center, an IRS qualified charity, 501(C)(3), a non-profit, has a Brokerage 

Account with Edward Jones, Account # 884-13094-1-5, Call Financial Advisor Mill Torchetti 

at (239) 267-2222. PRWC is able to accept donations of IRAõs, Annuities, Stocks or other 

securities, real estate etc é 

                                                                                  We Thank You for your Support!   
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2 young Gopher Tortoises recently 
admitted to the Peace River Wildlife 

Center. Compare their size to the pen. 

 
Photo Courtesy of: 

Cara Brown, Rehabilitator  

Photo taken by: Linda Oneill, volun-
teer at the Peace River Wildlife Cen-

ter. Pictured is a Great Blue Heron  

and a Gull. 


